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To all Parents/Carers, 
 

I’ll start with three thank yous this week!  The first one is 
for sending your child in with crazy hair today!  I’ve seen 

all sorts this morning; lizards in hair, plant pots in hair, 
green hair, purple hair and hair which, quite frankly, 
requires a risk assessment it has so much gel in it!!   
 
The next thank you is for attending the parent pop ins in 
such high numbers.  The children were really proud of 
their work and it was great to see them talking about it 

so animatedly.   
 

And the last thank you (for this week anyway!) is for 
engaging with the Big Wheel and Walk so positively since 

Monday.  We currently sit 2nd In Derby City and in the top 
25% schools nationally.  There is one more week to go so 

let’s see how high up the leaderboard we can get.   
 

By my calculations, if we can get an extra 40ish children 
walking, scooting or cycling to school (or doing physical 

activity at home if they are remote learning) then we will 
scorch into the top 50 – definitely a target worth aiming 
for! 
 
Learning this week (lots of it being outdoors due to the 
warm weather!) has included: Viking Day (see middle 
left) and using tablets devices to capture good 
photographs in Y2.  On the topic of technology, we have 
also recently purchased 15 new iPads so that takes us up 
to 30 now and over 100 tablet devices overall.   
 

In other news, you might have caught glimpse of the new 
PTFA totaliser (see bottom left) in the playground by the 

outside sinks.  This is there so you can keep an eye on our 
target for the new year and even donate if you want to 

using the QR Code.  Thank you in advance for your kind 
donations and let’s watch that totaliser climb! 

 
Have a lovely weekend 

 
Mr I. Johnson 

Children's Online Inclusive Bookstore | A New Chapter 
(anewchapterbooks.com) 

 
 

Have a nice weekend 
 


